
All comments submitted will become a part of the public hearing 
transcript and will be made available to the public. 
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Name: (optional)  _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address: (optional) _____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  _____________________________________________________________________________  
 
 
VDOT proposes to improve multimodal connectivity in the Charlottesville-Albemarle MPO by constructing a  
10-foot-wide shared-use path between Wegmans Way and 5th Street Station, as well pedestrian bridges that  
will span Moores Creek and Biscuit Run.  
Do you support this project? 
   YES   NO (explain below)        Yes, with modifications (describe the modifications) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please share any additional information that you believe will assist VDOT in developing the final design of this project. 
 
 
 
 
 
In your opinion, are there any beneficial design features that are missing from the current project plans? 
  YES (explain below)    NO  
 

 
 

Was the information at tonight’s meeting presented in a way that was easily understood, and was VDOT staff able to 
answer your questions and concerns? 
 

 
 
 

How did you hear about this meeting? 
  Newspaper   Direct mail    TV or radio    VDOT roadway signs  
 

  Web site    Social media    Email    Other: ___________ 

Please leave this comment sheet at the designated location or mail your comments 
within 10 days (Friday, Dec. 29, 2023) to the addressee on the reverse side. 

 
 

LOCATION AND DESIGN PUBLIC HEARING 
5th Street Trail and Hub 
Albemarle County and City of Charlottesville 
Tuesday, December 12, 2023, 5-7 p.m. 
Albemarle County Fifth St. Office Building, Room A 
1600 Fifth Street, Charlottesville, VA 22902 
Inclement weather date: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 
 

State Project: 0631-M03-008, PE101, R201, C501  |  UPC: 118870  |  Federal Project: STP-5104(306) 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. John Rose, P.E. 
Project Manager 
Virginia Department of Transportation 
1601 Orange Road 
Culpeper, VA 22701 
 


